
Meeting Notes 
Caledonia Band Booster Board Meeting 

Tuesday November 2, 2021 @ 6:00 
 
**PRESIDENT: Tim Hess 
- Nothing at this time 
 

**VICE PRESIDENT: Sue Stearns 
  - Butter braid/coffee sale to happen soon 
 

**TREASURER: Cindy VanNoord 
- Financial update 
 
**SECRETARY: Carla Massel 
- Nothing at this time 
 

**H.S. BAND DIRECTOR: Kyle Wellfare 
- Tech department working on Power School to let the band add the items a 
student has signed out. 
- Scrips email reminder, possible incentive for new subscribers (free assigned 
seat at a band concert) 
- Pit crew: more props to be used next season. Looking for ideas to 
incorporate new volunteers. Two groups, pit crew and a prop crew. 
- Can collection bin to be put in the band room. 
- Peck thank you letter: thank you letter from his family for the flower donation. 
- How to use student account money thru Charms: Kyle will continue to keep a 
record of what is used and the treasurer will enter the deductions. 
- Storage: 10ft cubbies for extra storage in the band room. Looking to having 
them built. Possible Eagle Scout project. 
- Water jugs: logo/replacement replacing them with six, 3-gallon jugs 
- Basketball band: 4 home double header games 1/7, 1/21, 2/11, 2/25. Need 
support to make it happen. 10 students already on board. Boosters to cover 
the cost of the shirts and students to help with the cost. Looking to have 
potluck/dinners and snacks donated by parents as games start at 5pm & 7pm. 
Work with the cheerleaders so they know the songs that will be played to 
make routines too. Tip box for donations to the band boosters.  
- Chili cook off date: February 18, raffle tickets for the lower end items and 
silent auction for the larger ticket items. Still looking for someone to run the 
fundraiser. 
- Judging: going to focus on general effects.  



- Extra staffing for next season. Trying to keep the costs of marching band 
down while boosting the money earned thru fundraisers to offset the vision for 
CAL bands. 
- Virtual popcorn sale: order/ships direct from the site. Possibly happen in the 
spring.  
- Winterguard info/needs/requests: March 19th. Need to advertise this event! 
Will need many volunteers to make this happen. 
- Instruments needed: $100,000 in new instruments needed. Filling out more 
grants and boosters to make this a priority. 
- 2022/2023 planning: Working on band camp. Lincoln Lake has opening the 
1st week of August.  
- WGI: we want colorguard to perform next year. Winterguard parents are 
stepping up to help with more fundraisers to make that happen. 
 
PERCUSSION DIRECTOR/ 
M.S. BAND DIRECTOR: Don Raaymakers 
- Nothing at this time 
 
WEBMASTER: Tim Hess 
- Nothing at this time 
 

**UNIFORM MANAGER: Pam Andrulis 
- Nothing at this time 
 

**PIT CHIEF: Shawn Hill 
- Nothing at this time 
 
**SCRIPS: Micki Snyder 
- Nothing at this time 
 
**HOSPITALITY CHAIR: Pam Andrulis 
- Nothing at this time 
 
COMMUNICATION:   
- Nothing at this time 


